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Presentation Review

After giving my presentation on the article "Videotaping Minus Tape, With a DVD," I learned many things.  First of all, I gained added experience in giving oral presentations in front of groups.  I feel that this is a skill necessary to excel in any career field.  I also learned that slides should be stored in all possible formats, since my Power Point 2000 slides would not display correctly in full screen mode on a computer with only Power Point 97.  Before class, I did try to export my slides into the other formats, but the computers in the Student Center cluster did not have the appropriate plug-in for performing that task.  Fortunately, my slides displayed correctly in edit mode, although it was not visually pleasing due to editing marks and the Power Point application being visible.  After my presentation, Professor Rauch brought up the fact that paper and microfilm and the most stable, and longest lasting forms for storing data.  The question was asked if there are any other technologies for storing video at this time, but none was known.  I also clarified the fact that the new recorder could record a show while viewing a show off of the disc.  I thought that the presentation was an enjoyable exercise, since we got to choose the article to present and we were able to express our opinions about the subject that we presented.

